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This will take away any voice of the citizens, we live in certain communities for a 

reason.  The state has control of the State Police, that is all they need control of.  In 

Oregon our legislatures are continuing to raise taxes rather than look at ways to 

make Oregon self-sufficient.  The issue with crime rising isn't because of city and 

county police being run withing their communities, it's because the state has become 

so lax on crime. Our cities have no leadership that are looking to combat crime, 

Repeal measure 110, lower taxes.  All the things you're wanting to raise taxes on to 

support your police state are things that are already taxed by the dollars we pd for the 

goods with, including animals, and livestock..  

 

This is a terrible idea I oppose this bill HJR  


